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01 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Re: End of Term Updates and Headteacher Interviews 
  
As we approach the end of the Spring term, we look forward to celebrating the many 
successes and as always sharing the achievements of students across the school who have 
all been making excellent progress.  We will be celebrating in our year group assemblies and 
acknowledging the great work which has taken place across all subject areas; well done to 
everyone! 
  
Can I also use this opportunity to inform you that on Thursday and Friday of this week our 
Trust, Local Governing Body and key staff in school will be involved with interviews for the 
new Headteacher appointment.  Can we thank all those involved with the process in school 
and the support given by everyone involved.  We will obviously update you of the outcome at 
the earliest opportunity. 
  
As we move closer to the Easter holidays, there have been a few questions from parents 
about uniform with new items possibly being purchased over the holiday period.  A reminder 
that all information is available on the school website at the following link: Uniform | Oldbury 
Wells.  Should parents be updating the school skirt, a reminder to purchase the new Trutex 
Tartan Skirt which is already compulsory for current Year 7 students and will be the only skirt 
option from September 2025.  
 
Thank you as always for your support and please look out for our end of term journal which 
shares the successes of our students across the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
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